
From: Chuck Luna
To: Chuck Luna
Subject: Flash Traffic #11-6-2015: USSVI OFFICIAL BUSINESS: SubVet News - #2015-049
Date: Thursday, November 12, 2015 6:31:04 AM

 

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:       #11-06-2015
Date:      11/12/2015
Subject:     USSVI OFFICIAL BUSINESS: SubVet
News - #2015-049
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------
 

NEWS-01: 2016 Calendars reminder!
Submitted by: Alfred H Singleman Jr on 11/11/2015
------------------------------------------------------
Shipmates,
The National Storekeeper has a good supply of 2106 calendars
in stock and they are a great Base fund raiser, gifts for family
member & friends and for Base or USSVI supporters. They are
a great thank you gift for the VFW, and American Legion Posts
that let you host your meetings free of charge. If you or your
Base Members have not ordered them yet, this is a good time
to do before we run out. Help to support USSVI and your Base!
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Pride Runs Deep,
Al Singleman,Jr. NC


